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MEETING OF TALLAGHT AREA COMMITTEE (1)
MONDAY 16TH  JANUARY 2006
Question 14
QUESTION : Councillor Marie Corr.
"To ask the Manager to report on progress with respect to the setting up of a Residents/Tenants representative group in the Russell Square development, to indicate any barriers to the setting up of such a forum and how he proposed to overcome these barriers?"

REPLY:  

Meetings with tenant representatives from the Local Authority Houses at Russell Square were organized in November and December 2005 at Jobstown Community Centre. The Estate Management Officer, the Allocations Support Officer and Community Garda for the area were in attendance. It is envisaged to have these meetings on a monthly basis.

Russell Square is predominantly private, affordable and voluntary housing, with local authority housing accounting for 25 % of the total amount of houses. Therefore, the setting up of a forum will have to involve shared responsibility and equal representation of the various groups on the estate. As an initial step, arrangements are in place for the Estate Management Officer to meet with representatives of the various Housing Associations involved in order to establish a co-ordinated approach to the estate. Meetings have been arranged over the coming weeks to discuss issues in this regard.
